Brock Foster

To whom it may concern,

There is unquestionable evidence presented that C&H Farms has impaired the quality of the
Buffalo National River.

For over 10 years, my family and friends have traveled to the Buffalo National River. I consider it
one of my top destinations in the United States.

The river is now riddled with thick green algae which has severely impaired the ability for sport
fisherman to enjoy the waters and is an extreme eyesore and nuisance for anyone who wants to
enjoy a day on the River.

The ADEQ should be ashamed of this fact, as the past irresponsibility of your agency has allowed
this natural treasure to become a natural disaster given the nitrate and phosphate pollution being
pumped into our River from the Big Creek watershed from the spreading

It’s now time for your agency to take responsibility for it's past decisions and repair the damage it
has created by immediately revoking the license allowing this commercial, mass-scale hog farm to
operate.
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